
Editor’s Comment:  
 
It is a pleasure to accept your revised manuscript entitled “An elastic-plastic finite element analysis of 
two interfering hemispheres sliding in frictionless contact” in its current form for publication in the 
Physical Science International Journal. 
Thank you for your fine contribution.  On behalf of the Editors of the Physical Science International 
Journal, we look forward to your continued contributions to the Journal. 
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